
The Delegation of the European Union (EU) to South Africa invites students from all universities in South 
Africa, academics, staff and general public to a “Study in Europe” Fair. The Fair will be held at the University 
of Pretoria (main campus, the Rautenbach Hall) on 18 and 19 February 2015 and will open from 09h00 and 
close at 17h00 on both days.

The Study in Europe Fair is an exhibition of academic opportunities in Europe. The EU Delegation together 
with representatives from Embassies of EU member states in South Africa, Higher Education bodies 
and universities from the EU will show case scholarships, study opportunities, academic and research 
programmes available for South Africans to study, teach or research in EU member states.

Attendance is free of charge.
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Study, teaching and research opportunities funded by the European Union that are available this year 
include among others: 

•	 the Erasmus Mundus programme. Applications for these scholarships are closing on the 15 of March 
2015 and are accessible at three EU funded consortia of universities:  

		  AESOP: www.aesop-em.eu/
		  EUROSA: www.uantwerpen.be/en/projects/eurosa/
		  INSPIRE: http://www.inspiresouthafrica.eu/

•	 the Erasmus Mundus Masters Courses and Joint Doctoral Degrees enabling students to acquire 
joint or multiple degrees awarded by participating institutions:  

	 http://eacea.ec.europa.eu/erasmus_mundus/programme/action1_en.php

•	 Erasmus + programme which funds both individuals and institutions of higher learning: 
	 http://eacea.ec.europa.eu/erasmus-plus_en; and 

•	 the Marie Skłodowska-Curie Actions that funds doctoral and post-doctoral fellowships: 
	 http://ec.europa.eu/research/mariecurieactions/

For more information on the Study in Europe Fair, please email Brutus Malada at 
brutus.malada@eeas.europa.eu


